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To: "Brock Bowles - DNR (brock.bowles@state.co.us)" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Brock,

Tri-State	Generation	and	Transmission	Association,	Inc.	(Tri-State),	on	behalf	of	the	New	Horizon	North	Mine	(Permit	No.	C-2010-
089),	respectfully	requests	a	decision	date	extension	for	SL-02	until	May	17,	2019.		If	you	should	have	any	concerns	with	this
request	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	at	your	convenience.		Thanks.

Tony Tennyson

Senior Environmental Engineer

Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association, Inc.

Office: 970.824.1232 

ttennyson@tristategt.org
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